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Investigation Division March 28, 1979
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street NW
Washington, D.C. 20555

To Whom It May Concern

I sincerely hope that your upcoming investigation of the near-

accident of the nuclear facility on Three Mile Island in Penn.
'

solves the mechanical problem the occured. I was wondering, if

it is possible, that when the investigation is completed that I

could obtain a copy of the report? I would greatly appreciate

it if you could send it to me.

Thank you,

NS.82n.SAIk
Mr Kerry,Kimble
420 Gilmer #30
Killeen, TX
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